Monday, October 17th, 2005


Honourable Shirley Bond, Minister of Education

Legislative Building

Fax: 250-387-3200

Ms. Jinny Sims, President

British Columbia Teachers’ Federation

Fax: 604-871-2290

Dear Ms. Sims and Ms. Bond,

Our province’s school children have now missed over a week of valuable classroom instruction. We know that government, teachers and parents all want what is best for our children. Surely that includes a full school year of classroom instruction and the support, nurturing and friendships that are part of it.

As executive members of Vancouver’s District Parent Advisory Council, we seek to accurately represent the concerns of all of SD 39’s parents. We have heard from many of them this past week, and we know that their views vary on the specifics of the “rightness” and “wrongness” of the actions/positions of the parties in the current dispute.

We feel all Vancouver parents believe that:

· Our children have wonderful teachers, whose professionalism and dedication in the classroom we respect and support;

· Our children need to return to the classroom with minimal delay;

· Vancouver students’ current classroom experience includes a shortage of curricular and human resources as detailed in our 2005-2006 budget presentations. Means must be found to eliminate these shortages throughout the province;

· Both the government and the teachers’ federation must exercise their responsibility to, and caring for, our province’s children by figuring out how to get past the current impasse and begin a respectful dialogue on the issues in dispute. Compromises will no doubt be required by both the government and the teachers’ federation.

On behalf of the Vancouver District  Parent Advisory Council, Vancouver parents and Vancouver students, I urge that the government and teachers quickly reach an agreement to re-open our schools while engaging in a respectful dialogue to find a way to work together now and in the future for the benefit of our children.

Sincerely,

Debbie, Desroches-Fulton, Chair

Vancouver District Parent Advisory Council

c:
Vancouver PACs


Vancouver Board of School Trustees
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Vancouver Teachers’ Federation


Vancouver area MLAs

